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Weekly Briefing 

23rd May 2022 

CHC Meetings 
 
Visit and subscribe to our You Tube 
channel here, for all our public meeting 
videos. 
 
If you would like to attend any of our 
future meetings held in public, please 
visit our website to find out how, here 

CHC Reports 
 
You can browse through our report 
library, here. 
 
 
CHC Newsletter 

 

You can read the CHC’s latest 

Newsletter, here. 

CHC Feedback Forms 
We are gathering feedback via our online 
forms on a number of topics, here. 
 
 Care for people with Long Covid. 
 The impact of Covid restrictions on 

people receiving care and their 

families.  
 Mental Health Services.  
 
To leave any other feedback, complete 
our general feeback form, here. 

CHC Surveys 
 
We are currently running online surveys 
to gather the views of the public, our 

live surveys can be completed via our 
website, here.  
 
Please find our live surveys on the next 

page! 

Maternity Services In Wales 
 

Digital Health and Care Wales want you to help shape Maternity Services in Wales – 

Let your voice be heard and share your views here. 
 
 
 

http://www.southglamorganchc.wales/
http://www.facebook.com/southglam.chc
http://www.demorganwwgcic.cymru/
http://www.twitter.com/southglamchc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC8pOfcG25kuOL55XQbiJIQw
https://southglamorganchc.nhs.wales/about-us/our-meetings/
https://southglamorganchc.nhs.wales/what-we-have-to-say/report-library/
https://southglamorganchc.nhs.wales/files/newsletter/newsletter-may-2022-englishpdf/
https://southglamorganchc.nhs.wales/get-involved/ways-to-share-your-views/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=uChWuyjjgkCoVkM8ntyPrk5lKGiPBDVCnwi5lHVs0PtUMTBQSTlERUtZRlczQ1BHWlo2QjEyRUpITCQlQCN0PWcu
https://southglamorganchc.nhs.wales/get-involved/live-surveys/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=uChWuyjjgkCoVkM8ntyPrlf_IEgJkqNAtaP6hjfjtoRUOVozVU9HWUs4QThTS1hRV0ZEQUszUTEyVS4u
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Your Feedback on Hospital 

Visiting 
Due to Covid-19, the Health Board 

stopped allowing visitors to 
hospitals in order to protect 

patients and staff. The CHC are 
keen to hear from individuals who 
have used this new system. Please 

complete our survey here. 
 

Visiting 

Are there any NHS 
services e.g. hospitals, 
clinics or dentists etc. in 
the Cardiff and Vale of 
Glamorgan area that 
you would like us to 

visit? If yes, please visit 

our website to complete 
our suggestion form, 

here. 
 

 

Service Veterans: 

Are you getting a 
fair deal? 

The CHC wants to 
hear about the 

experiences of ex-
service veterans 
when it comes to 
their healthcare. 

Please complete our 
survey here. 

Transport To Health Services 
Many people across Wales face 

challenges when travelling to health 
services such as their GP or Hospital 

appointments. The CHC wants to 
hear from you about your 

experiences of travelling to health 
services. Please complete our 

survey here. 
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https://southglamorganchc.nhs.wales/improving-nhs-services/visits-to-nhs-services/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=uChWuyjjgkCoVkM8ntyPrk5lKGiPBDVCnwi5lHVs0PtUQ1RFUzA3TVhWVVkzUlBGMjE5R0FROEg2WiQlQCN0PWcu
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